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Project Title: The adaptation of a web-based psychosocial 
intervention for cancer survivors 
Researchers at the University of Auckland School of Nursing 
want to explore the feasibility of a web-based psychosocial 
intervention for blood cancer survivors. This research study is for 
people who have been treated for a blood cancer or health 
professionals or support workers who have experience working 
with blood cancer patients. Your participation is  completely 
voluntary. 

Would the study be a good fit for me? 
This study might be a good fit for you if: 

• You have been treated for a blood cancer
• You have had  experience working with blood cancer patients.

What would happen if I took part in the study? 
If you decide to take part in the study, you would: 
• Take part in one interview, either face-to-face, Zoom or by

telephone (your choice)
• The interview would take between 40-60 mins
• You would be asked to share your thoughts on a web-based

psychological intervention

Participants who take part receive a $40 fuel voucher to thank them for 
their time. 

To take part in this research or for more information, 
please contact Deborah Raphael:  
Email: d.raphael@auckland.ac.nz 
Ph: (09) 923-6661. 

The principal researcher for this study is Deborah Raphael from the 
University of Auckland, School of Nursing. This project has received 
funding from the Health Research Council. 

We want to explore the feasibility of a 
web-based psychosocial intervention 
for blood cancer survivors. We’re 
hoping you can help. 




